
From: John Holic <JHolic@Venicegov.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2019 9:11 AM 
To: Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com> 
Subject: agenda 
 
Lori, 
Please place under Council Discussion: 
Should Venice City Council take a position on the re-districting of the county prior to the 2020 election? 
Thanks, 
John 
 
John Holic 
Mayor, City of Venice 
Office  (941) 882-7402 
Cell       (941) 303-3357 
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